
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2018-2020 Current and Capital Budget Approval 
 
The Budget Committee met on Monday, November 27, 2017 and Tuesday, 
November 28, 2017 to discuss the 2018-2020  budgets and to consider 
approving the 2018 Current and Capital Budgets.  
 
Delegations from the public were scheduled and heard on Monday, November 27 
at 7:00 p.m.. 
 
City Council will now consider the recommendations of the Budget Committee 
regarding the 2018-2020 Current and Capital Budget at a special meeting on 
December 6, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. (this will replace the previously set time of 
December 13, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.)  If Committee or Council decides to refer or 
defer consideration of the 2018-2020 budget to a subsequent meeting, further 
public notice will not be given. 
 
All meetings will be held in the Council Chambers, 4th Floor, City Hall at the 
address noted below.  2018-2020 budget information is available for public 
review on the City website and in the City Clerk’s Office. 
(http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/budget/Pages/Welcome.aspx) 

  
First published (with revised City Council date) on November 29, 2017. 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178  cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
 
 
 
Brampton is thinking bigger. We are a future ready organization with a sharp focus. 
We know our community’s growth, youth and diversity set us apart. We sit at the centre 
of Canada’s innovation super corridor, encouraging investment and growing our global 
success. We are building vibrant urban centres that ignite opportunity and instill pride in 
the people who live and work here. We are moving Brampton forward to be a connected 
city that is innovative, inclusive and bold. Follow us on Twitter and Facebook. Learn more 
at www.brampton.ca. 
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